
 

July –August 2009 

God Is So Good!!! 

 We have been blessed beyond all measure, and we are well 

aware just how good our Lord has been to us!  Our support level is 

continuing to climb, 53%, after being on full time deputation for one 

year.  It has been our desire to be a blessing to each one we come in 

contact with on deputation, but many folks have been a tremendous 

blessing to us.  The Lord has provided a couple of churches who are 

sending their Vacation Bible School money to us.  Once again proving 

that God is always supplying our needs!     

 The summer has held many exciting meetings, we are thankful 

for three new churches taking us on for support during the month of 

June.  We have been praying that God would provide us with at least 

three new supporters each month, and He is answering!  It never fails 

that God meets the needs of His people.   

 We are praying for God’s timing in our move to Alaska, if God 

permits we are leaving for the Last Frontier, May 2010!  With the 

Lord, this is an attainable goal.  The moving of our things has already 

been taken care of, a great answer to prayer!  We will need to sell our 

home in Wytheville, and purchase a larger vehicle, as well as a trailer.  

Would you please pray with us that God will take care of these small 

items?   

 We would like to thank the Lord for all that He has done.  It is 

such a blessing knowing that you are prayerfully and financially 

partnering with our ministry of Taking the Word of God to the Last 

Frontier!! 

In His Service, 

Jason, Teresa, Jonathan, Nathanael, Andrew, 

and Timothy Severs 

 


